
 
Chairman Rick Kochel called to order the Earl Township Board of Supervisors meeting, 
held on Thursday December 10, 2020, at 7:00 a.m.  The following were present:  
Supervisors Rick Kochel, Ray Martin and Tom Plitt and Lee Zimmerman, Road Master.   
 
Lee discussed the installation of snow fence to assist in the process of keeping roadways 
clear of snow and ice.  Lee reported that Act 1933, Section 69 allows the installation of 
snow fence one hundred feet off from the roadway, without property owners permission.  
The Board of Supervisors support the snow fence program and of Lee visiting the property 
owners to obtain their permission to treat areas with up to twenty six hundred feet (2,600) of 
snow fence.   
 
An Executive Session was called at 7:30 a.m. to discuss personnel matters. 
 
The Regular Session reconvened at 7:40 a.m. 
 
Tom made a motion to pay the parttime/seasonal road workers Twenty Dollars ($20.00) 
per hour.  Ray seconded the motion and all voted yes. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Brenda S Becker, Secretary  


